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21st December 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Nativity and Carol Service.  We raised the grand 
total of £441 with our collection for The Salvation Army and St Hilda’s Church. 
 
We have had a really lovely last week of term with your children and have enjoyed a trip to 
the theatre, forest school and the Crib Service, party lunch and Christmas party! Phew! 
 
Today we had a special visit from Father Christmas and everyone had a present for 
working so hard at school this year. 
 
The children return to school on Tuesday 8th January 2019.  Please note that we will be 
swimming on Thursday 10th January. 
 
On behalf of the children, staff and governors we wish you all a very merry Christmas and 
a happy new year and we look forward to seeing you in 2019! 
 
        Best wishes, 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 
   
 
 
 


